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VISIT BY DR. OTANA JAKPOR  
Innovation Eye Centre is delighted to host Dr. Otana Jakpor, a resident from the University of Michigan, as part of a 

Global Ophthalmology Fellowship program. Dr. Otana will be with us for two months, collaborating with our team to 

enhance eye care delivery, share knowledge, and exchange best practices in ophthalmology.  

  
Dr. Otana Jakpor at the doctor's consultation room  

QUALITY EYE CARE FOR ALL: JANUARY 2025 OUTREACH ACHIEVEMENTS 

Innovation Eye Centre successfully hosted eye camps in Kisumu and Kisii, attending to 359 and 556 patients, 

respectively. Our dedicated team provided essential eye care, screenings, and treatments. We appreciate our partners 

and communities for their support.  

   

                                                         Patients during the eye camp 

 

                                                           Patients at the hospital after surgery 

   



 COLLABORATIVE EFFORTS IN EYE HEALTH FINANCING 

Innovation Eye Centre attended a meeting organized by PEEK Vision on Exploring Innovative Solutions to improve 

access to eye care services in Kenya especially in the area of eye health financing. In attendance were various 

institutions such as the Ministry of Health Ophthalmic Unit ,Fred Hollows Foundation, Operation Eyesight 

Universal,  CBM, KEMRI, Sight Savers, City Eye Hospital, SHA Representative, Dr. Arunga's Eye Hospital Uganda 

amongst others. 

 

 

     Stakeholders meeting at  PEEK Vision forum to explore innovative eye health financing solutions 



    

  


